
09/12/2025

Subject: MED Approval, KTEC Stock Transfer & Upcoming AMMJ Share Distribution 

Dear Shareholders 

We are still waiting on the Colorado Marijuana Enforcement Division (MED) which is currently in 
the process of approving the KTEC stock transfer. Once approval is granted, Investor Relations will 
be contacting all shareholders directly to facilitate the transfer of AMMJ stock from KTEC to each 
individual shareholder of CRDX. Please note, all shares will be treated equally to ensure no dilution 
occurs for any shareholder of CRDX. 

We appreciate your continued support and understanding. We'll keep you updated as progress 
continues.  Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to updating you as progress 
continues. 

Scott Esser 
Head of Investor Relations 

CREDEX Corporation




